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Welcome CIPS Ontario Members 
 

Thank you for being a member of the Canadian Information Processing Society of Ontario. 

This electronic newsletter features both industry and CIPS Ontario news and updates relevant 

to our members. Your commitment to ethical practice in the field of Information Technology 

and CIPS Ontario is appreciated. 

We have confirmed the date for the 2021 AGM and will be collaborating with CIPS National to 

support CIPS' IT Professionalism week that has been scheduled for November 1- 5, 2021. 

For those members that will be unable to attend our AGM, please take advantage of sending 

in your electronic proxy once it has been distributed.  

Again, thank you for being a CIPS Ontario member.  We look forward to being to the exciting 

times ahead for CIPS  in the upcoming months!   

Your CIPS Ontario Board 

Newsletter  Issue: October 2021 



CIPS Ontario 2021 Annual General Meeting - Online 

November 24, 2021 @ 7pm 
 

The AGM for CIPS Ontario will be held via online conference. More details will be provided in 

the upcoming weeks, so we are looking for CIPS Ontario members to join the Board of Direc-

tors and come to the AGM. As indicated by our elected President, Andrew Palmer, our cur-

rent focus is  to expand membership, increase advocacy and to support ethical representa-

tion within CIPS Ontario and local professional community. 

CIPS 2021 AGM will highlight the following areas:  

 CIPS National landscape 

 CIPS Ontario year-end finances 

 Future CIPS Ontario perspectives  

 

  

 

 



CIPS' IT Professionalism Week  

November 1- 5, 2021 
 

CIPS' IT Professionalism Week has been scheduled for Monday, November 1st, 

to Friday, November 5th. 

  

CIPS National will be hosting a CIPS IFIP 60th Speakers Panel Event during 

this week on Monday, November 1st. Email communication will be sent from 

CIPS National to all members. 

  

Please be on the lookout for more communication promoting CIPS and IT pro-

fessionalism during this week. We encourage all our members to participate. 

  

 

 



Board of Directors - New Member 

Welcome - Nicole Heaton 
 

We want to welcome Nicole Heaton as a new member of the CIPS Ontario 

Board of Directors with sincere pleasure. Her talent, skills and experiences will 

be a valuable contribution. 

 

Nicole, we welcome you once again and know your contribution will help greatly 

in the success of CIPS Ontario. 

If you are interested in joining our Board of Directors, please email us directly at 

membership@cips-on.ca.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

mailto:membership@cips-on.ca?subject=New%20Member%20-%20Board%20of%20Director%20


CIPS Ontario  Board of Directors 

 

Andrew Palmer I.S.P (President) 

Open Position (Vice-President) 

Timothy Lethbridge I.S.P., ITCP (National Council Rep)  

Liz Stacey (Secretary) 

Paul Madden (Treasurer) 

Dale McInnis I.S.P., ITCP  (Director) 

Anas Wahab (Director) 

Nicole Heaton I.S.P., ITCP (Director) 

Open Position (Student) 

 

Election to the Board of Directors - CIPS Ontario 
 

If you want to come on the board, please email us directly at membership@cips-on.ca .  

We are also looking to bring on a student board member that will support and be the 
voice of the student members. If you believe you can be that one, don't hesitate to 
contact us directly. 

The current board members are below with identified board positions that are open. 

mailto:membership@cips-on.ca?subject=Would%20like%20to%20apply%20for%20the%20CIPS%20Ontario%20-%20Board%20of%20Directors


 

Contact Us 
Contact us a for more information about the Canadian Information Processing Society of Ontario 

professional association.  

Contact Us 
membership@cips-on.ca  

Visit us at  

https://on.cips.ca 
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